
SUMMER READING 

GRADE THREE 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We would like to continue the practice of encouraging students to read books appropriate to their 

reading level during the summer.  Third graders are required to read three chapter books, each with a 

minimum of fifty pages.  The students should read books from the following categories: mystery or 

adventure, a biography, and one selection of your own.  I also suggest that students enter a summer 

reading program at a local library or local bookstore. 

 

Please complete the form below and return it on the first day of school. 

 

In His love, 

 

Mrs. Russell and Mrs. Alexik  

 

 

 

 
 

GRADE THREE—MRS. RUSSELL/MRS. ALEXIK 

SUMMER READING CONFIRMATION FORM 
 
 
 

Student's Name         

 

 
Title       Author    Pages 
 
 
1.                
 Mystery or Adventure 

 
 
2.                 
 Biography 

 
 
3.                 
 Student’s Choice 

 
 
 

        
Parent’s Signature 


